
From: publicaccess@stockton.gov.uk
To: Helen Boston
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/2403/FUL
Date: 17 March 2019 16:22:04

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is
 provided below.

Comments were submitted at 4:22 PM on 17 Mar 2019 from Mr ian wanless.

Application Summary
Address: Land North Of Blair Avenue Ingleby Barwick TS17 5BL

Proposal: Application for the erection of food store with associated
 car parking and landscaping.

Case Officer: Helen Boston

Click for further information

Customer Details
Name:

Email:

Address:

Mr ian wanless

7 Snowdon Grove, Ingleby Barwick, Stockton-on-Tees
 TS17 5DU

Comments Details
Commenter
 Type: Neighbour

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Reasons
 for
 comment:

- development not suitable for area
- general/other
- Health concerns
- loss of open space
- over development of site
- scale/size of development
- Traffic or Highways
- visual impact

Comments: A number of people have already commented on the
 increased traffic and safety concerns of yet another
 development so close to two schools.
Just to underline the fact that this is a real concern, as I
 drove home last week at school closing time, a poor young
 girl was lying in the road. People were caring for her and I
 can only assume she had come in contact with a car.
A supermarket, residential home, leisure centre and two
 schools in such a small area is just too much, hence my
 OBJECTION.
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